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Hi there Year 4, 

We hope you are all well. 

It has been great to see you all having a go at the home learning activities. We 

hope the loom videos have been helpful by giving a little guidance to the 

learning. It is really important that you continue to practise the skills we have 

learnt during Year 4 so that you are confident when moving into Year 5.  

Let’s have a look at some of the amazing examples we have been sent in by you: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to sharing some fabulous examples of your home 

learning next week. It would be amazing to share some of your completed 

poems or even send in a video of you performing them! 

Take care and hopefully we’ll see you soon.  

 

Miss Butcher and Ms Baldrian   

Jayden L has created a fabulous second 

verse for his ‘The Colour Monster’ poem. 

He has used poetic devices of alliteration, 

similes, metaphor, repetition and lists. 

Cassie G has been hard at work 

with her maths challenges this 

week! Great understanding of 

multiplying 3 numbers Cassie! 


